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We recommend that the US vote to approve FDIS 2375 with editorial comments.  Here are our recommendations for the US comments.

Overall, the US is very pleased with ISO/IEC FDIS 2375, and wishes to thank and commend the editor, Mr. Michael Everson, on his responsiveness and the quality of his extensive effort to revise this standard.

Editorial Comments on ISO/IEC FDIS 2375

The US has the following editorial comments on the FDIS 2375.

1. Using the ISO URLs specified in Clause 6.3 resulted in ISO web errors in early October.  This is not the fault of the editor nor SC 2.  Rather, ISO has failed to maintain the pointer in these URLs to the ISO web page with the current list of Maintenance Agencies and Registration Authorities.  Because ISO makes changes to the URLs without notice, the editor may wish to add directions to search the ISO web pages for “Registration Authorities” when the specified URLs have errors.

2. On first reading of the “Forward”, we were someone confused that ISO is replacing ISO 2375 with the first edition of ISO/IEC 2375.  Compare the first sentence of “Annex G”, which is clearer, and the last sentence of the “Forward”.  A similar explanation in the “Forward” would be helpful.

3. In clause 4.2, please correct “internet” to “Internet”.  The “Internet” should be capitalized.

4. In clause 9.2.2.1, change “from within its respective countries or organizations” to “from within its country, countries, or organizations” to parallel the text in clause 9.2.3.1.  Since a country can be a sponsoring authority, it may receive requests from within the country but not from countries.  At the same time, an international organization with liaison status with ISO or ISO/IEC may receive requests from any of the various countries that are members of the organization.

5. The last sentence of clause 9.2.2.4 has an error.  We suggest replacing “that developer of an application” with “that developed an application”.

6. For clause C.5, would it be better to replace last “control function” with “ISO/IEC 2022 ESC sequence”?  We believe that the second “control function” in the text means the ISO/IEC 2022 ESC sequence used to identify the first “control function” specified in the ISO/IEC 2375 registration.

7. For Annex D for both the code tables of control characters and graphic characters, please even the horizontal space between the b5, b6, and b7 bits in the 7-bit code tables and the b5, b6, b7 and b8 bits in the 8-bit code tables.  While the 8-bit code tables have better spacing for these bits than the 7-bit code tables, the bits still appear to be not quite evenly spaced.

8. For the Multi-octet table in clause D.3.2, the size of the bit subscripts appear to be larger than those in the 7-bit and 8-bit tables.

9. For the three tables in clauses D.4 and D.5, The first “1” bit in the “0 1 1 0  06” row is larger (taller) than any of the other “1” bits in these tables.
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